
Mass of Remembrance 

Saturday, November 7, 2020 – 5:30 PM 

St. Adalbert Basilica – 212 Stanislaus Street – Buffalo, NY 14212 

Please join us for our annual Mass of Remembrance to be held at St. 
Adalbert Basilica. During this very special Mass we remember in a special 
way those who have gone before us. 

Those who would like to submit names to be remembered during the Mass 
are asked to complete and return the slip below- the names will be read and a 
candle will be lit in their memory.  As you prepare to attend, please be 
mindful that Face Coverings and 6 foot separation are required at all times.

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Please include the following in the list of names: 

________________________________________________________________________ 

Requested by: 

__________________________________________________ 

Donation:  $5 per candle 

Please mail to and make checks payable to:  

St. John Kanty Church 
Attn: Mass of Remembrance 
101 Swinburne Street 
Buffalo, New York 14212  

****Deadline for candle requests is Monday, November 2, 2020 

www.SaintAdalbertBasilica.org 
www.facebook.com/SaintAdalbertBasilica 


